



Dear parents, students, and colleagues,

It is now time for our students and teachers to take some rest and spend some quality time with their families. We thank everyone for your support and care over these last months and the attention placed to the success of every single child at UISZ. This summer, the admin staff and project team will work relentlessly to make the year 2021-2022 an even better success story at UISZ. We have more teachers coming in at the end of July and I will be pleased to send their bios by next week.

Our **Summer School** activities will start **Monday, June 21**st. To **register, pl**ease contact our admission team at admissions@uiszc.org.

Once again, we thank you for your support!

Sébastien Pelletier Head of School UISZ

亲爱的各位家长,学生和同事

现在是我们的学生和老师休息,和家人共度美好时光的时候了。我们感谢大家在过去几个月里的支持和关心,以及对 UISZ 每一个孩子成功道路的关注。今年夏天,行政人员和项目团队将不懈努力,使 2021-2022 年成为 UISZ 更加成功的一年。我们在七月底会有更多的老师来,我会很高兴在下周之前发送他们的个人简介。

我们的暑期学校活动将于 6 月 21 日星期一开始。如要报名,请联系我们招生团队的邮箱: admissions@uiszc.org

再次感谢您的支持!

Sébastien Pelletier 增城誉德莱国际学校校长









